



Stancliffe Road **Bedford** MK41 9AT Tel: 01234 300100 Fax: 01234 300102

Email: office@hazeldeneschool.co.uk www.hazeldeneschool.co.uk

13th January 201



Dear Parents/Carers



Fairy Tale Fun Day

The children have really been enjoying our first spring topic 'Fairy Tale Fun'. To celebrate the end of this topic, we would like to hold a Fabulous Finish day on Friday 10th February. The school day will involve the children making a variety of crafts based on the Fairy Tales we have read, as well as decorating cakes and biscuits. On that day, you child is invited to come to school dressed as their favourite Fairy Tale character. Please may we ask that the children are dressed as characters from traditional tales and not super heroes.





Stay and Make

The Foundation Team.

Our next Stay and Make for Parents and Grandparents to attend, is to be held on Wednesday 8th February at 3-3.30pm in the classrooms. On this occasion, we will be decorating and icing fairy cakes with a Fairy Tale theme! This is also an opportunity for you to look at your child's Learning Journey as your child explains what they have been doing in school.





Thank you for your continued support









